
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
No. QAU/CE/A/2022-1091            24 May, 2022 
   

NOTIFICATION 
In continuation of Quaid-i-Azam University Date Sheet Notification No. QAU-

CE/DS2022-70, it is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that papers of BS 5th & 

7th Semester Terminal Examinations Fall-2021 scheduled on 25 May, 2022 are hereby postponed 

in all examinations centers.  

All concerned are advised to keep visiting University Website: www.qau.edu.pk or call 

051-9064- 3231, 051-9064-3247 for further updates on daily basis. 

 
 

Controller of Examinations 
 
 
Distribution: 

1. Principals of all ICT Affiliated Colleges 
2. Director (Colleges) FDE, Islamabad. 
3. Co-Chairperson, Liaison Committee, ICT Affiliated Colleges  
4. Registrar  
5. Treasurer  
6. SVC for information of the Vice-Chancellor  
7. Director, Computer Centre with the request to upload the Notification on QAU Website  
8. PRO, QAU 
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